
From: Keith Quigley
To: Cindy Foster
Subject: Re: WSHS Class of 1957 reunion Negley Park
Date: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 8:21:32 AM

Thank you, Ms Foster, I will attend the meeting Set for Thursday 1 September at 6:30.
I very much appreciate the prompt attention accorded our class and me.
Keith

On Wed, Aug 31, 2022 at 8:03 AM Cindy Foster <cfoster@lemoynepa.com> wrote:
Thank you for the email Mr. Quigley. I will list this on Council's agenda for tomorrow
night.  The meeting begins at 6:30 p.m. here at the Borough Office.  You may also
participate via zoom if you prefer.  If so please let me know and we'll send you the link.  We
look forward to seeing you.  --Cindy 

_________________________
Cindy L. Foster
Borough Manager
Borough of Lemoyne
510 Herman Avenue
Lemoyne, PA 17043
717-737-6843; 717-756-2532 cell
cfoster@lemoynepa.com
www.lemoynepa.com 

-----Original Message-----
From: Keith Quigley <kbquigley39@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 7:06 PM
To: Cindy Foster <cfoster@lemoynepa.com>
Subject: WSHS Class of 1957 reunion Negley Park

Dear Borough Manager Foster,

Thank you for seeing me today in connection with my request that we honor our deceased
veteran classmates at a reunion ceremony on September 28, 2022, at the pavilion we
reserved at Negley. An honor guard is prepared to attend and the ceremony includes the
firing of three blank rounds along with the playing of Taps, folding and presentation of the
flag, and appropriate statements. 
I recognize and respect the park rules pertaining to firearms which literally preclude the M-1
rifles from being possessed on park property. These rifles are equipped with blank fire
adaptors and cannot fire a live round without modification.
I recognize the Borough has to consider many items in the adoption of any regulation and
the purpose of this request is not to challenge the regulation, but rather to request that a
waiver be issued with respect to this request. There are additional items I can add to support
this request if the Council would honor me with allowing a personal appearance as soon as
reasonably possible.
Be assured that whatever decision is rendered by the Borough will be final and will be
carried no further.
Thank you for considering this request and I look forward to your reply.
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Keith B. Quigley 
195 Clouser Hollow Road
Elliottsburg, PA 17024
717-574-3556

Sent from my iPad


